
Dear Families  

 

The term is in full swing and the students and staff have  
settled in extremely well.  Routines have been set and all 
classes are doing some wonderful work. Sport has begun with 
the Senior team and the students are receiving lots of       
opportunities to be active and participate in group sessions. 
They are all excited to attend and contribute. 

The Meet the Teacher night was again successful in allowing 
parents and teachers/staff to get together, communicate 
information and just catch up! Although the attendance was 
down on last year, the positive and friendly atmosphere,    
particularly during the supper, was great. It made me really 
proud to be leading such a wonderful school. 

Student Support Group (SSG) meetings are in full swing and 
have been extremely well attended. It is highly important 
that collaboration between teachers and parents is used to 
formulate student goals. If you are unable to attend in     
person, please ensure that you make contact with the    
teacher, even if it is a phone conversation. Home/School   
collaboration is essential in maximising student growth and 
improvement in their learning. 

You will have received the information about the vacant     
positions on School Council. This is an excellent way to       
become involved more deeply in the school and support our 
continued efforts towards improvement. This year, the   
meetings will be held on Tuesday evenings (from 6:00pm), 
with the first meeting being Tuesday, 18th February. This is 
the last meeting of the current School Council, with the new 
Council beginning on 17th March following the Annual General 
Meeting. 

Nomination forms can be collected from the front office and 
are due back to school by 4:00pm on Friday, 21st February.  
We have three parent positions to be filled for this new 
Council. 

Donõt forget our fortnightly assemblies in the music room.  
With the whole school together, we celebrate success and 
join in presentations and bouts of singing. The students    
continue to demonstrate real engagement at these times. The 
next assembly and morning tea is Thursday, 20th February.  
I hope to see you there. 
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IMPORTANT REMINDER: 
 

Thursday 20th February  
Assembly @ 9.30 am Music Room 
Morning Tea @ 10.00 am 

Caf® Coburg 

 
Wednesday 4th March 
Milparinka @ 11.00 am 

 
Wednesday 4th March 

Broadmeadows Disability Services  
@ 1.30pm 

 
Thursday 5th March 

Assembly @ 9.30 am Music Room 
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CSEF Funding 

Dear Parents & Caregivers 

 

Camps, Sports and Excursions Forms (CSEF) were handed out to students at the end of 2019, if you 
did not receive a form we will have some at reception for you to pick up or give us a call and we can 
put it in your childõs school bag. 

 

To be eligible for the fund a parent or legal guardian of a student attending a registered government 
or non government  Victorian primary or secondary School, must hold a Centrelink health care card, 
or Pensioner concession card or veterans affairs gold card   holder. 

 

Payment amounts 

 

Primary school student rate       $125 per year 

Secondary school student rate  $225 per year 

 

Regards 

Margaret 

Caf® Coburg is OPEN for business! 

Parents are very welcome to come and have morning tea 
from 10.30 ð 11.30 or lunch from 12.30 ð 1.30. 

Please come and support our students who do work         
experience in the caf®, and check out the new look for our 
caf® which has been painted and outfitted with new  
benches. 

Caf® Coburg 
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Meet the New Students and Staff of 2020 

River 

We would also like to welcome  
Larisa 

Kathryn 
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Assembly -  Thursday 6 February 2020 


